Townsend TV District
Minor Change for:
K04QX-D

KO7EJ-D

K11WM-D

K13KH-D

Minor change to change the location of these facilities approximately 6.5 miles to a new location.
It is an existing communications site and there is no new construction
Non-ionizing radiation at ground level head height is less than 0.1% of the allowable public

limit. No special precautions are required.
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